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Recently MS1s and MS2s made 90 care bags for UNC Children’s 

Hospital. These care packages contained coloring books, activity 

books, crayons, colored pencils, etc. These care packages were 

used by child life specialists, recreational therapists and by 

children seen in the emergency department.  

The 100 Haiti care kits that were recently made, have successfully 

made their way to those of need in Haiti. Awesome job guys! 

Upcoming Events 

March 11: Next Steps in Health Care Reform: What Employers 

Want 

March 12: I3 Collaborative meeting for the Patient Centered 

Medical Home 

March 12: Doctors in Training Step 2 CK presentation 

March 19: Ferenc Gyorgyey Research Travel Grant 

March 19: NC TraCS Institute: Translational Research to 

address Healthcare Disparities Across the Lifespan 

April 1: Dibner History of Science Grant 

April 1: McLendon-Thomas Award Deadline 
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Upcoming Whitehead Events 

March 11  : Next Steps in Health Care Reform: What Employers Want 

 Where:  Bondurant G030 

 When: March 11 @ 5:00pm 

 Speaker: Dr. Paul Grundy 

This event requires RSVP and will be first come first serve. If you are interested, please 
email anshu_verma@med.unc.edu.  There are 20 spots available.  Dr. Grundy is the Medical 
Director of IBM and has played a major role at the national level in pushing health care 
reform. He brings the voice of the major employers to the table: as Medical Director of IBM, 
he has gotten 400 of the top Fortune 500 companies to support the Patient Centered 
Medical Home as a  foundation of health care reform. He will speak the language of quality 
and population health. He comes from the perspective of the poor health  care that IBM 
employees get in the state compared to other countries in the world. He has played a 
personal role in health care reform activities  in Washington for the last 2-3 years and has 
worked closely with both Democratic and Republican leaders in the White House in pushing 
it.  

March 12: I3 Collaborative meeting for the Patient Centered Medical Home 

Over the last several years, Dr. Newton has developed a collaborative of residents to improve 

the quality of care and, most recently, to become Patient Centered Medical Homes.  We have 

over 25 residencies including residencies in Family Medicine, Internal Medicine and 

Pediatrics who will be meeting here in Chapel Hill.  Dr. Newton would love to have students, 

provided they want to stay for the entire time.  The event will take place at 1:30pm on March 

12th through 2:00pm on March 13th.  If you are interested in attending this, please contact Dr. 

Newton (warren_newton@med.unc.edu) and Sinclair Vernon (vernons@email.unc.edu).   
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